
Unpainted 4MXC Coil Update 

Due to the unprecedented supply chain challenges the industry has been facing, 

along with our focus on meeting customer needs in 2021, launch of the 

unpainted 4MXC coil has been delayed and is now expected to be introduced by 

early 2022.  

There will be more details to be shared on the launch of the unpainted value coil 

later this year. 

 

 

As a reminder, below is the current 4MXC line up available today. 

 

 

 

 

 

eRTPB2103     |     April 12, 2021 

All trademarks referenced are the trademarks of their respective owners.                       © 2021 Trane. All Rights Reserved.  


